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To all Principals
Kenya Medical Training College

Reminder on observation of the COVID-19 Protocols

As you are aware, Kenya is now on the third wave of the Coronavirus Pandemic which has
seen an increase in the infection rates across the country. This has led to closure of schools
and training institution and lockdown of five counties. However, Medical Training Colleges
including the KMTC were allowed to continue training, on condition that COVID protocols
were strictly adhered to.

This is therefore to remind you that as you continue with the teaching and learning in the
College, you should ensure that the protocols laid down by the Ministry of Health are not
violated.

Some of the general protocols that should be observed by the students and staff include:
Observe strict social distancing

Monitoring of temperatures

Ensuring regular hand washing/use of sanitizers

Proper use of face masks at all times

Restricting activities involving gathering of large groups

Continuous monitoring and evaluation of the situation
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Please take note.

Thank you
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Dr. Nyawira Mwangi
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